
DfI Roads 

Carriageway Resurfacing  

Scheme Including  

Drainage  

Improvements on 

 Carland Road,  

Dungannon 

 12
th

 June to  

7
th

 July 2023  

The scheme scheduled is planned 
carriageway resurfacing including storm 
drainage improvements on Carland Road, 
Dungannon.The work will be carried out by 
FP McCann, on behalf of DfI Roads and is 
scheduled during 12th June to 7th July 2023 

Due to the nature of the work a full road 
closure is required, however pedestrian 
access will be maintained, we will also 
provide access for all property owners and 
businesses. Motorists should expect some 
delays while the diversions are in place and 
are advised to allow additional time for their 
journeys.  

The Department would apologise for any 
inconvenience caused. 

For traffic information about this and other 
improvement schemes visit: 
www.trafficwatchni.com   

DfI Roads would appeal 

to motorists to use the 

official diversion route 

and would ask for  

patience and  

cooperation whilst 

these most necessary 

works are ongoing. 

Carland Road,  

Dungannon at South 
Tyrone Hospital 

South Tyrone Hospital  

Traffic should  

follow local signage via  
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